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Elisha Hewgill

From: Jannette Amini <jamini@FRONTENACCOUNTY.CA>
Sent: February 21, 2020 3:01 PM
To: Jannette Amini
Subject: County of Frontenac Resolution of support for Conservation Authorities
Attachments: Letter to Premier Ford regarding Frontenac County Council resolution of support for Conservation 

Authorities.pdf

To: All Ontario Municipalities  
 
Attached is a resolution adopted by Frontenac County Council regarding support for Conservation 
Authorities that was sent to Premier Ford, which Council has asked go to all Ontario municipalities. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jannette Amini, Dipl.M.A., M.M., CMO 
Manager of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Corporate Services  
County of Frontenac 
2069 Battersea Road,  
Glenburnie ON K0H 1S0  
Phone: 613-548-9400 ext. 302  
Fax: 613-548-8460  
jamini@frontenaccounty.ca  
FrontenacCounty.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Think about our environment. Print only if necessary. 
 
Confidential: This email and any attachments transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are 
addressed. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender by return email and delete the email immediately. If you are not the intended recipient, be 
aware that disclosing, copying, distributing or using the content of this transmission is strictly prohibited. 






